
 

 

20 August 2020 
 

Item 28 

Parking - Mail Zone and Bus Zone - Mitchell Road, Erskineville 

2020/053304 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the reallocation of parking on the western 
side of Mitchell Road, Erskineville south of Coulson Street as follows: 

(A) Between the points 17 metres and 23 metres (one car space), as "Mail Zone"; and  

(B) Between the points 39 metres and 45 metres (one car space), as "Bus Zone". 

Voting Members for this Item 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney   

Transport for NSW   

NSW Police – South Sydney PAC   

Representative for the Member for Heffron   

 

Advice 

The Committee unanimously supported the recommendation. 



 

 

Background 

The City has received a submission from Australia Post for the provision of a Mail Zone in 
Mitchell Road, Erskineville. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


